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The Department of Biotechnology/Life Sciences at Pachhunga University College organized a 

Farmers’ Training Program on March 27-28, 2025, at the PUC Seminar Hall, focusing on 

“Natural Farming: Opportunities and Challenges”, sponsored by ICAR-NBAIM Mau. A total 

of 60 farmers from 19 villages participated in the training. The sessions covered essential 

aspects of natural farming, including requirements, necessities, and problem-solving strategies. 

Silpauline, mushroom seeds and blocks, and 16-liter backpack battery sprayers were distributed 

to all attendees to support the participants. The training successfully equipped farmers with 

practical knowledge and resources to enhance their farming practices. 

 

 

 


